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Pop-up Information Meeting for Azalea Drive Safety Improvements Project  
Project website: https://www.betternorthbridge.com/ 

 
Charleston County Public Works invites residents to learn about the Azalea Drive Safety Improvements project at Grove 
Corner Grocery, 2301 Cosgrove Avenue, Suite A, North Charleston, SC 29405 on Saturday, September 11, 2021 from 10 
a.m. to 1 p.m.  
 
Attendees will have the opportunity to meet with staff to learn more about planned improvements, ask questions and 
submit comments. 
 
Residents who cannot attend the in-person event can submit comments and ask questions via the website 
www.betternorthbridge.com, by calling the Public Works Department at (843) 202-6137 or in writing to Project Manager 
Sheila Sororian, 4045 Bridge View Drive, Suite B309, North Charleston, SC 29405.  
 
The Azalea Drive Safety Improvements project consists of restriping Azalea Drive from four travel lanes to two travel 
lanes, with a center turn lane and bike lanes on each side of Azalea Drive. Charleston County Public Works is completing 
the study for this project. The SCDOT would complete the design and construction of the proposed improvements during 
planned resurfacing along Azalea Drive.  
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For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 

 Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
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